
MWES News - Week of March 2, 2020 
MARCH  

6 - Quarter 3 interims sent home 

9 - PTA Meeting 6:30 pm 

9-13 - Kindergarten Registration Week 9:30am-2:00pm (details below) 

16 - Change Matters Campaign 

18-20 - 5th Grade Puberty Education 

19 - Kindergarten Field Trip to Toby's 

23-24; 26-27 - 5th Grade Puberty Education 

20 - PTA Culture Night at MRHS 

23 - MISA Testing for 5th Grade 11am-1pm 

25 - April 2 - Scholastic Book Fair 

APRIL 

1 - Scholastic Book Fair Family Night and Ice Cream Social 

3 - 3 hour early dismissal for students 

6-13 - Spring Break Schools Closed 

14 - SCH Kickoff for 5th Grade 

17 - Spring Class and Individual Pictures 

23 - Take Your Child to Work Day 



28 - P 

rimary Election Day Schools and Offices Closed 

  

A note from Mrs. DeBord and Mrs. Zinn 

Dear Manor Woods Families, 

 

As a community, we will be taking time during our social emotional learning circles to 

discuss the importance of bus safety. The safety and well-being of our students is and 

continues to be a priority and this includes getting to and from school each day. The vast 

majority of our students ride a bus to and from school and all of our students ride a bus 

sometime during the school year as we take field trips. 

 

During instruction next week, students will engage in discussions about school bus 

expectations and important safety reminders while riding a bus and/or waiting at bus stops. 

The image below summarizes our expectations. Students will engage in purposeful activities 

that will help them specifically define what it means to Be Responsible, Use Respect, and 

Stay Safe on the school bus. We encourage you to continue the discussion with your 

child(ren) at home. Together, we can uplift the importance of these expectations and 

encourage safe bus rides. 

 

Thank you, 



Mrs. Carol DeBord, Principal 

Mrs. Jennifer Zinn, Assistant Principal 

  

MWES School-Wide Events Calendar 

If you would link to sync your phone to our website calendar, please click on the subscribe 

link on the MWES calendar page on our MWES website and follow the prompts. 

  

CogAT Score Information 

Parents of Third and Fifth Graders, 

Placement letters and CogAT score reports for fifth grade students were mailed home Friday, 

February 21st. By now, you should have received your child's information.  Letters and 

reports for third grade students will be mailed home on Monday, March 9th.  If you have any 

questions about your child's report or did not receive a report, please contact Mrs. Zinn at 

Jennifer_Zinn@hcpss.org. 

  

NEW SCHOOL NEWS 

  

March is National Youth Art Month 

In celebration of March as National Youth Art Month, we will be holding art-themed spirit 

days each Friday throughout the month. Ideas were generated by some of our 5th grade 

students. We can’t wait to see what you will be wearing each Friday! 

  

Friday, March 6 – Animal Day -  A common theme in art, wear animals or animal prints on 

your clothing, animal ear headbands, etc. 
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. 

Friday, March 13 – Cool Color Day -  Wear as much blue, green and/or purple as you can. 

  

Friday, March 20 – Monochromatic Color Day -  Dress in tints and shades of all one color. 

  

Friday, March 27 – Creativity Day -  A day to let your creativity shine. What will you wear? 

  

Let Me Run Starts April 15th 

Become a Let Me Run athlete! 

Let Me Run Flier 

INFORMATION FROM PAST NEWSLETTERS 

  

As part of our Positive Behavior Interventions and Supports (PBIS) monthly celebration and 

our Social Emotional Learning Program (SEL), we would like to create a "bed of rocks." The 

bed of rocks would entail each child painting their own river rock to represent their likes, 

uniqueness, etc. It would be the goal to have every child and staff member in our school paint 

a rock to create a colorful path outside our school building. We will also include our newly 

redistricted students into our bed of rocks as well. 

We are looking for a business or community member to donate 750 river rocks to our school. 

If you are interested or able, please contact Mrs. DeBord at carol_debord@hcpss.org. A 

photograph is attached below to show you the outcome of the project. 
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2020-2021 Kindergarten and New Family Registration (Not Current Students) 

Please make certain you are in the screen for 20-21 if registering for the next school year. 

Please read this message in its entirety. 

Registration for students entering Kindergarten in Fall 2020 - starts on Monday, March 

9th and runs through Friday, March 13th from 9:30 am-2:00 pm at Manor Woods 

Elementary. Kindergarten enrollment information is now available online. Additionally, 

Early admission to Pre-K and Early Admission to First Grade opens March 1st. Those 

webpages will be updated immediately prior to the application open date. The Pre-K 

application period opens March 16th. MWES is not a Pre-K location. If your child is 

already enrolled at MWES, please do not re-enroll!! 

Step 1: Register Online Here: https://sisparents.hcpss.org/PXP2_OEN_Login.aspx 
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Step 2: Complete registration in person by providing the documents listed below. The 

registration process is easier if you bring copies of the documents for us to keep or 

upload them during online registration. 

The following documents are needed for registration: 

 Child’s evidence of birth 

 An authorized record of immunizations 

 Proof of residency in the form of a signed lease or deed including signature pages  

 Current utility bill 

 Photo ID of parent/guardian 

 Proof of custody (if applicable) 

 

  

If you have a child currently attending an HCPSS PreK program, there is no need 

to re-register your student for Kindergarten. Also, if your child is a current HCPSS 

student at MWES or any other HCPSS school, please DO NOT re-register your 

student. 

If you have a multi-family living arrangement, an appointment with our PPW, 

Jeanine Smith is required. A representative of the host family and guest family must 

be present for the appointment. Email Jeanine_Smith@hcpss.org for more 

information. 

  

Screening for Students at Risk for Reading Difficulties 

In accordance with Maryland’s Ready to Read Act (2019), all HCPSS kindergarten students* 

will be administered a screener assessment that includes a battery of four one-minute reading 

measures (DIBELS 8th Edition) to examine their letter naming, decoding, and word reading 

skills. The assessments will occur throughout winter, 2020. Parents and guardians will be 

notified if assessment results indicate that your child would benefit from an intervention. 

Testing will be administered by our Reading Specialist, Natalie Miskimins 

natalie_miskimins@hcpss.org and our Reading Support Specialist, Elizabeth Shaffer 

elizabeth_shaffer@hcpss.org. 

mailto:Jeanine_Smith@hcpss.org
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*This includes kindergarten students who do not have a current Individualized Education 

Plan (IEP) or Individualized Family Service Plan (IFSP) with reading foundational skills 

goals. 

  

Trex Recycling Challenge 

Tired of throwing away all the soft plastic packaging and plastic bags in the trash because it 

can’t be recycled? Send that clean, dry plastic to school! MWES is participating in the Trex 

recycling program. 

READ MORE 

trexrecyclingposter   

trexrecyclingchallenge 

  

The plastic then needs to be taken to a collection site nearby - one of the grocery stores on the 

list. We need assistance from some parents or PTA members to help collect, weigh and 

transport the plastic. If you are available to help, please sign up through the link below. 

SignUpLink 

  

Reporting Absences 

Please use the following link to report your child's absence. Your child needs a note to return 

to school each time they are absent. Please be sure to state the reason for their absence. If a 

reason is not included, the absence will be recorded as unlawful.  MWESabsences@hcpss.org  

  

INFORMATION FROM THE BOARD 
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Boundary Review Update: Updates and information can be found at the Boundary Review 

page. 

  

Board Approves 2020–2021 Academic Calendar: The next school year will begin on 

Tuesday, August 25, 2020, for students and on Monday, August 17, 2020, for school staff. 

Winter break will be December 24–January 1, with schools reopening on Monday, January 4, 

2021. Spring Break will run from April 2–9, 2021. The last day of school is scheduled for 

June 10, 2021. 

  

COMMUNITY NEWS FROM OUR FEEDER SCHOOLS 

Guys and Dolls, Jr at MVMS February 28th and 29th 

First, come see Guys and Dolls, Jr presented by our very own MVMS students at 7 pm in the 

Cafeteria. Many MWES Alumni are in the play! 

Buy your tickets HERE for $5, or get them at the door for $10 

THEN, Head over to Yogi Castle after the show! 

MVMS PTA will receive 25% of the sales proceeds, and you can enjoy a sweet treat in the 

company of MV families and friends! 

See you there! 

  

Marriotts Ridge Softball Clinic 

Softball Flier 

  

Marriotts Ridge Flea Market 

2020 Mustang Flea Market Flyer v2.jpg  
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https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FuPn1aKB1r2u-tjBnLObiBA~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRgOmttP0RPaHR0cHM6Ly9td2VzLmhjcHNzLm9yZy9zaXRlcy9kZWZhdWx0L2ZpbGVzLzIwMjAlMjBSaWRnZSUyMFNvZnRiYWxsJTIwQ2xpbmljLnBkZlcHc2Nob29sbUIKAADtN1leMTyflFIcY2hyaXN0aW5hX3NodW1ha2VyQGhjcHNzLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~&data=02%7C01%7Cchristina_shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C1d9f611b9daa4372d91e08d7bc66a2fa%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637185021325213771&sdata=wg4Rw1bVg3Cue%2B86O%2FKT4jbX%2FGHlhta6hB%2FOmuMk8OY%3D&reserved=0
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FyWwTWGwIyHayCtVv0Rqhjw~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRgOmttP0R1aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9tLz9zPS16ZTA3djlDVHFvJm1hbD03MWQ4MmNhYTU3ZDZjYzQzZmEzOTBlYzE4ZGVhNzM1MTZmNjAwNzc1YjFkYzhiYWM3ODUxM2U0NGU5MjBjYWU0VwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAAO03WV4xPJ-UUhxjaHJpc3RpbmFfc2h1bWFrZXJAaGNwc3Mub3JnWAQAAAAB&data=02%7C01%7Cchristina_shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C1d9f611b9daa4372d91e08d7bc66a2fa%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637185021325223731&sdata=hexxiywxDOKa%2Bu%2F1fUmi%2BgTQb0iUY8pPVcuAGXO0AsA%3D&reserved=0


  

COMMUNITY NEWS AND PROGRAMS 

  

Columbia Association A Story Called Kindness Poster Contest 

Design a poster illustrating acts of kindness. 

2020 Poster Contest Flier 

  

Find out what is going on within Howard County and surrounding areas. Notices are neither 

sponsored nor endorsed by the Howard County Public School System. 

READ MORE 

  

Free Eye Exams and Glasses 

The Beyond 20/20 Maryland Optometric Association (MOA) outreach program will provide 

FREE Eye Exams and Glasses to participating Howard County Public School System 

(HCPSS) students in February and March. 

Beyond 2020 Flier 

Beyond 2020 Flier2 

  

Summer School Program Information 

https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FIIEEo9g5r2YLq16Bb_ulKw~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRgOmttP0ROaHR0cHM6Ly9td2VzLmhjcHNzLm9yZy9zaXRlcy9kZWZhdWx0L2ZpbGVzLzIwMjAlMjBwb3N0ZXIlMjBjb250ZXN0JTIwZmx5ZXIucGRmVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAAO03WV4xPJ-UUhxjaHJpc3RpbmFfc2h1bWFrZXJAaGNwc3Mub3JnWAQAAAAB&data=02%7C01%7Cchristina_shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C1d9f611b9daa4372d91e08d7bc66a2fa%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637185021325223731&sdata=J9%2FL3NVSlBHyWMp2SrsIXzjZSVWoKkHcrsad5Ol7FA0%3D&reserved=0
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2F-cULsRllYuKnTgXCXACu3Q~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRgOmttP0TnaHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS9ZLUQ3cmhqM3VZVGQyU0dGX0tzaVZBfn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSZTVOdjhQMFF5YUhSMGNITTZMeTkzZDNjdWFHTndjM011YjNKbkwyTnZiVzExYm1sMGVTMXVaWGR6TFdGdVpDMXdjbTluY21GdGN5OVhCM05qYUc5dmJHMUNDZ0FBZktnRFhhZG5zVDlTSEdOb2NtbHpkR2x1WVY5emFIVnRZV3RsY2tCb1kzQnpjeTV2Y21kWUJBQUFBQUV-VwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAAO03WV4xPJ-UUhxjaHJpc3RpbmFfc2h1bWFrZXJAaGNwc3Mub3JnWAQAAAAB&data=02%7C01%7Cchristina_shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C1d9f611b9daa4372d91e08d7bc66a2fa%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637185021325233686&sdata=JgylSPonOwuMOY8cHdP%2B15MhooqQARQNh6z%2B7S88NbQ%3D&reserved=0
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FYpcUV9UxjCygk7-zBqdnGg~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRgOmttP0RQaHR0cHM6Ly9td2VzLmhjcHNzLm9yZy9zaXRlcy9kZWZhdWx0L2ZpbGVzL0JleW9uZCUyMDIwXzIwJTIwUGFyZW50JTIwRmx5ZXItMS5wZGZXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgAA7TdZXjE8n5RSHGNocmlzdGluYV9zaHVtYWtlckBoY3Bzcy5vcmdYBAAAAAE~&data=02%7C01%7Cchristina_shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C1d9f611b9daa4372d91e08d7bc66a2fa%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637185021325233686&sdata=%2B8tFPsV28R0z0h7Z9Ys5clqphdx0U53SkCE5ZYaFzWY%3D&reserved=0
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2Fk1BFmNKmq8K9Sr4jKzy_jg~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRgOmttP0RDaHR0cHM6Ly9td2VzLmhjcHNzLm9yZy9zaXRlcy9kZWZhdWx0L2ZpbGVzL0JleW9uZCUyMDIwMjAlMjBiYWNrLnBkZlcHc2Nob29sbUIKAADtN1leMTyflFIcY2hyaXN0aW5hX3NodW1ha2VyQGhjcHNzLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~&data=02%7C01%7Cchristina_shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C1d9f611b9daa4372d91e08d7bc66a2fa%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637185021325243638&sdata=rXIavLR92RRSXezH4z7L1iOsgnwVnzJtuGVqYXhaaM4%3D&reserved=0


Each summer, HCPSS offers learning experiences and educational opportunities through a 

variety of programs and classes. Contact Information for Summer Institute is available 

through the following links. 

Summer School Programs 2020 

Summer School Preview 2020 

  

Columbia Association Summer Camps 

CLICK HERE FOR FLIER  

  

AFTER SCHOOL CLASSES WITH HOWARD COUNTY RECREATION AND 

PARKS 

 

For Complete information on these Before & After School classes, including how to 

Register, please go to www.howardcountymd.gov/afterschool 

WinterClasses 

 

https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FH01L8NlFh8Ur1-z9QHx6RA~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRgOmttP0QmaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuaGNwc3Mub3JnL3N1bW1lci1wcm9ncmFtcy9XB3NjaG9vbG1CCgAA7TdZXjE8n5RSHGNocmlzdGluYV9zaHVtYWtlckBoY3Bzcy5vcmdYBAAAAAE~&data=02%7C01%7Cchristina_shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C1d9f611b9daa4372d91e08d7bc66a2fa%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637185021325243638&sdata=33pN9QF%2B%2F7TdgrIERI2PKcIsMa21RtfYrJG2tRj90Vo%3D&reserved=0
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2F0izorIPBann-2U-Cw_Go_A~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRgOmttP0RRaHR0cHM6Ly9td2VzLmhjcHNzLm9yZy9zaXRlcy9kZWZhdWx0L2ZpbGVzLzIwMjAlMjBTdW1tZXIlMjBQcm9ncmFtcyUyMFByZXZpZXcucGRmVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAAO03WV4xPJ-UUhxjaHJpc3RpbmFfc2h1bWFrZXJAaGNwc3Mub3JnWAQAAAAB&data=02%7C01%7Cchristina_shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C1d9f611b9daa4372d91e08d7bc66a2fa%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637185021325243638&sdata=1fygyKlJTUwIS%2BetPky2MXuTZzOgQcvtJVMjlqPyk58%3D&reserved=0
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FYeIUmAaMm-a_XbN-oYNTxQ~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRgOmttP0RAaHR0cHM6Ly9td2VzLmhjcHNzLm9yZy9zaXRlcy9kZWZhdWx0L2ZpbGVzL0NBJTIwRmxpZXIlMjAyMDIwLnBkZlcHc2Nob29sbUIKAADtN1leMTyflFIcY2hyaXN0aW5hX3NodW1ha2VyQGhjcHNzLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~&data=02%7C01%7Cchristina_shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C1d9f611b9daa4372d91e08d7bc66a2fa%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637185021325253595&sdata=Um5DvEv6HRF3ZlXrbIcWEsOJTWv30HAGb2iuKVvWrTM%3D&reserved=0
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FWr6SdsgwDsQJJ_ghOuBa4Q~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRgOmttP0TbaHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS96dzRIbVh0MnhxOEVMMUg3ZUVhNlNBfn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSZTVOdjhQMFFxYUhSMGNITTZMeTkzZDNjdWFHOTNZWEprWTI5MWJuUjViV1F1WjI5MkwyRm1kR1Z5YzJOb2IyOXNWd2R6WTJodmIyeHRRZ29BQUh5b0ExMm5aN0VfVWh4amFISnBjM1JwYm1GZmMyaDFiV0ZyWlhKQWFHTndjM011YjNKbldBUUFBQUFCVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAAO03WV4xPJ-UUhxjaHJpc3RpbmFfc2h1bWFrZXJAaGNwc3Mub3JnWAQAAAAB&data=02%7C01%7Cchristina_shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C1d9f611b9daa4372d91e08d7bc66a2fa%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637185021325253595&sdata=hEyG7KArb%2FY0B%2FF74S%2FlXpfhayA2c05yvONJVVAGmYc%3D&reserved=0
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FaHAwA5FXeCQ0f7NaLquRww~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRgOmttP0RZaHR0cHM6Ly9td2VzLmhjcHNzLm9yZy9zaXRlcy9kZWZhdWx0L2ZpbGVzL3dpbnRlciUyMDIwMjAlMjBjbGFzc2VzJTIwcmVjJTIwYW5kJTIwcGFyay5wZGZXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgAA7TdZXjE8n5RSHGNocmlzdGluYV9zaHVtYWtlckBoY3Bzcy5vcmdYBAAAAAE~&data=02%7C01%7Cchristina_shumaker%40hcpss.org%7C1d9f611b9daa4372d91e08d7bc66a2fa%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637185021325263554&sdata=tsF8fp0bBfvRnCIQOahDXo5tKBeFPqQqylpbRcGxijE%3D&reserved=0

